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Why are you doing this? To try and subvert the constitution? Any gun control law you 

attempt to make is unconstitutional to the Second Amendment which states it shall 

not be infringed. What part of shall not, do you not understand? Vote No on this bill 

and stop trying to take rights away from Oregonians! 


